
Population   As of February 1, 2024   ●Japanese Residents 392,737 (Men 192,039 Women 200,698)   ●Foreign Residents 15,551 (Men 7,833  Women 7,718)
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Inquiries: 
Shinagawa City Community Cycle Management Office, Tel: 0570-783-677 (7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.)
Traffic Safety Subsection, Civil Engineering Administration Section 
(Tel: 03-5742-6615, Fax: 03-5742-6887)

Take Advantage of the Take Advantage of the 
“Shinagawa City Share Cycle” “Shinagawa City Share Cycle” 
Program!Program!

• One-time member (including tax):  
165 yen minimum per use
	 (165 yen for the first 30 minutes; 165 yen per 

30-minute extension)
• Monthly member (including tax):  

3,300 yen base per month
	 (Free for the first 30 minutes; 165 yen per 

30-minute extension)
• One-day pass (including tax): 1,650 yen per day
	 (All-you-can-ride in a single day; until 11:59 p.m. of 

the day of use.) 
   Payment method    Credit card or d-barai payment		
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There are no age restrictions 
(although minors must have a 
parent’s permission), but there 
are height restrictions—those 
under 145 centimeters tal l 
cannot use this service.

The Share Cycle program is enrolled in various 
types of insurance for this possibility. If you 
have an accident while using Share Cycle, 
casualty insurance will be applied for all users 
except for conditions that insurance does 
not cover. For more details, please ask the 
Management Office (Tel: 0570-783-677).
Note: The office is available on a 24-hour 
basis to handle accidents or repair needs.

For more information on 
the cycle ports (dedicated 
bicycle parking lots) in 
Shinagawa City and their 
locations, please check the 
port maps and the app.

Look for this Look for this 
identifying sign.identifying sign.

There are ninety-two share cycle ports in Shinagawa city (as of February 26), and many people 
use the service. The service covers Shinagawa City and fifteen other cities—Chiyoda, Chuo, Minato, 
Shinjuku, Bunkyo, Taito, Sumida, Koto, Meguro, Ota, Setagaya, Shibuya, Nakano, Suginami, and 
Nerima—and you can rent and return a bicycle at any cycle port (dedicated bicycle parking lot) 
within these sixteen cities. 

Why not take advantage of the convenient and comfortable Share Cycle service for sightseeing 
and shopping?

You must first install the app mentioned below and register as a 
member using it. After you register, choose a method for unlocking 
a bicycle: 1. use your public transportation IC card or mobile wallet 
services; or 2. select a bicycle directly from the app and then unlock it 
by inputting a four-digit code on the bicycle panel. 

Using the app, 
register your 
information 
and credit card 
information, etc.

Install the App and Install the App and 
Register as a MemberRegister as a Member

4
Return the bicycle and lock it at a cycle 
port at any of the sixteen regional 
cooperating cities.

Return the BicycleReturn the Bicycle
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Place your registered card over the bicycle at the cycle port. 
Note: If you choose not to 
register a card key, choose 
a bicycle using the app and 
input the four-digit code on 
the bicycle panel. 

Rent a BicycleRent a Bicycle

Are there any age or Are there any age or 
height restrictions for height restrictions for 

using the bicycles?using the bicycles?

What happens if I’m involved What happens if I’m involved 
in an in an accident?accident?

How much does it cost to How much does it cost to 
use this service? use this service? 

        
     

Press the bicycle panel 
and register your public 
transportation IC card or 
mobile wallet.

2 Register Your Card KeyRegister Your Card Key

Share Cycle Use: Flow of ProceduresShare Cycle Use: Flow of Procedures

Registration 
is from here.

Please check the 
port maps here.



City News Shinagawa is delivered monthly (excluding August) with The Japan Times, The New York Times and The Japan News.

City News SHINAGAWA This publication is printed on paper combined with recycled paper.City News SHINAGAWA

Inquiries: Programs Subsection, Shinagawa Waste Collection Office (Tel: 03-3490-7051, Fax: 03-3490-7041)

During moving season, many people make appointments to have their bulky waste collected, and sometimes it may take longer for your item to be collected.
When you decide your moving date, please make an appointment as soon as possible.

Application: Call the Shinagawa City Bulky Waste Application Center or apply over the Internet.
Tel: 03-6733-5374 (Monday through Saturday and national holidays, 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m.)
Website: https://shinagawa-sodai.com/
Note: TVs, refrigerators, freezers, washing machines, clothes dryers, air conditioners and personal computers cannot be collected as bulky waste.
〇 To have your TV, refrigerator, freezer, washing machine, clothes dryer or air conditioner collected, please ask the shop where you bought it, the shop where 

you are buying a replacement or the Electric Appliance Recycling Reception Center (Tel: 0570-087-200).
〇 To have your personal computer collected, please contact the manufacturer. If you do not know the manufacturer of your computer, please call the PC3R 

Promotion Association, Tel: 03-5282-7685.
〇 For hazardous or poisonous items, fireproof safes, etc., please contact a specialized disposal company.

Household Bulky Waste, Such as Furniture, Is Collected on an 
Appointment Basis for a Fee 

(For Household Use Only)

Consultation services are available to answer your questions 
about lifestyles, health, and any concerns regarding the spread of the 
coronavirus.
Languages: Twelve (Japanese, English, Chinese, Korean, Vietnamese, 
Nepali, Tagalog, Thai, Portuguese, Spanish, French and Burmese)

   Tel    0120-670-440
  Hours    24 hours 

(also available on Saturdays, Sundays and 
national holidays)

Tokyo Multilingual Coronavirus Hotline

Website: https://www.interfm.co.jp/timetable/

89.7

Multilingual FM City News Broadcasts
The city government broadcasts Shinagawa Info, a 3-minute municipal news 

program, in several languages on InterFM897 (89.7 MHz) from 6:56 a.m., 
Monday through Friday.
The languages broadcast are as follows:
Mondays: Chinese and Japanese
Tuesdays: Korean and Japanese
Wednesdays: Tagalog and Japanese

Thursdays: English and Japanese
Fridays: English and Japanese

In addition to daily-living information, emergency information is broadcast during 
times of emergency. You can also check the broadcast content via the website.

　　　　　　

■ 2023 Autumn Vaccinations End Next March 31

Inquiries: Unit in charge of COVID-19 Vaccination, Health Care and Disease Prevention Section, Tel: 03-5742-7846, Fax: 03-5742-6012

Eligibility: Everyone who is at least 
six months of age and has received the 
initial vaccinations.
Locations: Hospitals and clinics in 
Shinagawa City
Vaccine: Vaccine for omicron variant 
(XBB.1.5)
Vaccination fee: Free

Concerning Vaccination Tickets
Please use the vaccination ticket(s) you already have. If you have lost your 

vaccination ticket or recently moved to Shinagawa City, however, you must apply 
via: the Shinagawa City electronic application service, at the Health Care and Disease 
Prevention Section service counter (Dai-san Chosha 5F), or via the postal service. 
Note: If you apply using an electronic application or via the postal service, please 
complete application procedures by Friday, March 22 (must be received by this date). 
If you apply at the service counter, do so by Friday, March 29.

● If you have not yet completed the initial vaccinations, you can receive 
them free until Sunday, March 31. 

For more information, 
please visit the 

Shinagawa City website.

City News SHINAGAWA 
Distributed on the free app, 
Catalog Pocket

Please use this QR code to install the app. Koho Shinagawa (Japanese-
language edition) is also availablein nine languages—English, Chinese 
(simplified characters and traditional characters), Korean, Vietnamese, 
Thai, Portuguese, Spanish and Indonesian—via automatic translation.

Shinagawa City 
Website

You can view the Shinagawa City 
website in 131 languages—including 
English, Chinese (simplified characters 
and traditional characters) and Korean—
using an automatic translation service.

Inquiries: Public Relations Section (Tel: 03-5742-6612, Fax: 03-5742-6870)

About COVID-19 Vaccinations (information current as of February 26)


